E-Newsletter for AK/BC Pastors and Supporters

A Heartfelt "Thank You!"

Let us start by saying "Thank You" for making us feel welcomed to your great state! Since
being in Alaska, we have met a few pastors and have visited in a few churches. The COVID
restrictions have certainly placed a damper on our desire to get out and meet each one of
you in person. However, we will press forward and continue to pray that before long, we can
visit and fellowship freely! Sadly, we've had to cancel some important state functions. But, be
encouraged! It won't be this way forever. Let's keep our focus on the many blessings God
has bestowed upon us and keep looking forward!

By now, you've probably realized that this is a different way to receive the guarterly
newsletter. This option provides a more cost effective way to connect, but also saves natural

resources. We hope you'll give us your honest feedback on the change.

Jeff and Barbara McGirt

Please know it's our sincere desire to serve you. If we can be of help in any way, please let Administrative Bishop
us know. We are looking forward to what God has in store for us alll Wamen's Minkstry Coordinator
Jeff and Barbara ("JB") 1348 Bennington Dr.
Anchorage, AK 99508
907.272.4847

www.akbeccog.com
bishopmegirt@akbecog.com
bmegiri@akbccog.com

O




Soldotna Church of God Updates

On Sunday, January 24th the Soldotna Church of God honored Congratulations to Andy and Beth Terry, the new pastors of the
their pastors, Reverends Alan and Miriam Humphries with a Soldotna Church of God. The previously pastored the Kotzebue
beautiful retirement service. The Humphries have been faithiul Church of God before coming to Soldotna as associate pastor.

servants in the Soldotna area for 34 years. Though retired, they

plan to continue in ministry, following the leading of the Holy Spirit.  Join us in prayer for Andy, Beth, their son Reece, and daughter
Join us in thanksgiving for the lives of these devoted warriors and ~ Amy Caroline. Pray that Ged will use them in a great way to

in prayer for their continued efforts for God and His kingdom! further the wonderful work being done in Soldotna.

Happenings Around the State

Jesus Is Lord

Congratulations to Pastors Will and Uila Asaivao and the congregation of Jesus
is Lord Church of Ged in Anchorage on their new building! We were blessed to
join them in a Service of Dedication on Sunday, March 7th. Join us as we pray for
God's continued blessings upon this church!

New Roofs

The Glacier Valley Church of God in Juneau is in
need of a roof replacement. The cost is about
$160,000. Please join us in prayer for Pastors Keith
and Jenny Greene as they lead their congregation
and also tackle this huge repair.

The Craig Church of God also needs a new roof.
Their estimate is $30,000. Pastors Jeremy and
Kerin Crews and their congregation also need your
prayers!




Mat-Su Christian Center

We were blessed to minister at the Mat-Su
Christian Center with Pastors Rev. Fred Ledbetter
and Dr. Tamika Ledbetter back in November. The
congregation was so friendly and welcoming! Thank
you Pastors Fred and Tamika for allowing us to
minister to your wonderful congregation!

North Anchorage

On November 15th, the North
Anchorage Church of God honored
Associate Pastor, James Kinkead,
for receiving his Ordination Rank of

Ministry. Reverends Tommie and

Freeda Shook, Senior Pastors, and
Rev. Kinkead's family are certainly

proud of his accomplishment!

Pl Ny

Kenai Church of God
Sunday, Jan. 31st we ministered at the
Kenai Church of God. Sis. Glenna
MacDermaid is doing a remarkable job
there despite the tremendous loss of her
husband and pastor, Harry MacDermaid.
Join us in prayer for Sis. Glenna and this
amazing congregation!




Upcoming Events

June 14-18 Save the Date!

IT'S TIME TO
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MORE INFO. TO COME

Mark your calendars and
make plans now to attend!

FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT BARBARA AT (907) 272-4847
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